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VOLLEYBALL 
SPOTLIGHT GAME

Athletic Director: Kelly Spanos

For all athletic questions please 
email Kelly Spanos at
athletics@spc-school.net

Follow SPC Athletics on 
instagram

spctigers_athletics

We have a lot more home 
volleyball games this month 
and in March.  I am willing to 
sit and guide you on how to 
keep a scorebook for 
volleyball.  It is not scary and 
really is fairly easy.  Please 
consider sitting at the table 
and watch how the book is 
kept.  Thank you in advance.

SAVE THE DATE!
March 22nd is the day we will 
celebrate our 8th grade volleyball 
players.  All day long will be SPC 
vs SPC.  All parents of our 8th 
grade volleyball players will be 
honored. 

TRAINING

FALL 2025 FALL SEASON IS 
OPEN FOR REGISTRATION.  
All students who will be in 

grades 5th-8th for the 
2025-2026 school year are 

eligible to participate.

Registration is open now and 
until March 31st.  

Stay tuned for a meet the coach 
night event.  

Click the link below for more 
information.

Football & Cheer Registration

Sport Schedule

FOOTBALL & CHEER 
REGISTRATION

COACHES FOR 
2025/2026 I have noticed at games that 

students do not have a guardian 
present at the game.  According 
to our guidelines and the waiver 
you signed your athlete needs a 
guardian 18 years or older in 
attendance to participate in the 
game. 

Home games we need parents 
to help at concessions, 
admissions and at the table.  
Thank you for understanding.

PARENT 
ATTENDANCE

Athletic Board 
Members Needed!

If you are interested in joining the 
athletic board for the upcoming 
school year please click the 
below to fill out the form.  

Our first meeting for the new 
school year will be August 13th, 
at 8pm.

Athletic Board 25/26 

HELP NEEDED
I am looking for championship 
photos from any SPC sports 
from 2019-2025.  If you have 
any please send them to my 
SPC athletics email.  Also 
include in the email what team, 
year, grade and what 
championship, was it  a 
conference or division. Thank 
you for your help on this.

If you are interested in 
being a coach for any of 
our sports for the 25/26 
school year please 
complete the form below.

Coach Registration 25/26

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ai2ul5B9GI8BxRz69pwjU_kRnBvgVYXxFPd0aprkRBU/edit?usp=sharing
https://forms.gle/NJjriy2c3SE6rak78
https://forms.gle/E1hhWNYM8U3yZ6iRA

